
Wayne STEM Academy
Opens August 28, 2023

Wayne STEM Open House Date Moves
​To Saturday, August 26

Wayne STEM Academy has announced that we will be moving our scheduled Open
House festivities from August 23 and 24 to Saturday, August 26. Our brief delay will
help make sure that everything is ready to go for Open House and our first day of school on
Monday, August 28.

Wayne STEM Excecutive Director Dr. Todd Forgette comments, "As we looked at our
plans for this final week of preparation, we decided to opt for guaranteeing that we make a
great first impression for all of our students and families. Taking these extra few days will
ensure a great experience when we all gather this coming Saturday and again for our first
day of school next Monday."

This is the ideal time to meet your student's teacher and learn more about classroom
expectations as we plan for our first day of school. If you have student supplies or
classroom sponsored items, you are encouraged to bring them along for drop off during
open house.

Wayne STEM will welcome our Kindergarten and 1st Grade Students between 10am
and noon on Saturday, August 26.

We'll welcome our 2nd and 3rd Grade students from 1pm to 3pm on Saturday, August
26.

The Wayne STEM team is eager to meet our families and lay the groundwork for an
outstanding year of school. We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this change in
plans. See you Saturday!

https://www.myschoolapps.com/Home/PickDistrict


Important Information & Ordering Details
For Our School Lunch Program

It's time to make plans and place your orders for
our first few weeks of school lunches.

If you have yet to do so, begin the process by
completing your student application at
MySchoolApps. If you are directed to "Find
Your School District" after you've entered your
state or zip code, select Healthy School Food
Collaborative NC.

Then place your order by filling out the form.

As a reminder, lunch orders are placed in 2-week increments. Orders for the first 2 weeks
of school must be made by THIS WEDNESDAY at 4pm. It is crucial that everyone fills out
the order form, so that we have an accurate count of lunches.

For families that do not qualify for Free/Reduced Lunches, the cost for lunch is $4.15.
Breakfast cost is $3.25.

Wayne STEM is pleased to be associated with the National School Lunch Program and
Health School Foods to provide our students with access to nutritious meals.

*** If you are no longer interested in receiving Newsletters and updates from
Wayne STEM Academy, please unsubscribe below ***

Thank You!

http://myschoolapps.com/Home/PickDistrict
https://forms.gle/nVWtgAYK6P8t4iMw9

